

## The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Local Election Districts Review Commission

c/o Elections Division One Ashburton Place, Room 1705

One Ashburton Place, Room 170 Boston, Massachusetts 02108

Brenna Murphy McGee, City Clerk 536 Dwight St., Suite #2 HOLYOKE, MA 01040

January 11, 2022

Dear City Clerk:

At a meeting held on December 10, 2021, the Local Election Districts Review commission considered the submission re-dividing HOLYOKE into wards and precincts.

The Commission is pleased to inform you that this division meets the requirements of Massachusetts General Laws chapter 54, section 1, and is otherwise consistent with law and has thus been approved by the Commission. Please note that the effective date of your new wards and precincts was December 31, 2021.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

LOCAL ELECTION DISTRICTS REVIEW COMMISSION

William Travin Gallein

Hon. William Francis Galvin

Hon. Bradley H. Jones, Jr.

Beth Huang